
 

 

Mayor Kurtz’s SwiftReach for MARCH 3, 2023  (Rev 2)    

 

HELLO, IT IS MARCH 3RD, PLEASE STAND BY FOR A MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR.  

 

GOOD FRIDAY EVENING! THIS IS YOUR MAYOR GREG KURTZ.  

 

     WE ARE LESS THAN A MONTH AWAY FROM THE HOP ON DOWN THE BUNNY 

TRAIL EVENT AT ELMWOOD PARK ON SATURDAY, APRIL 1ST.   

 

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED. THE EVENT IS OPEN TO RESIDENTS AND THEIR 

CHILDREN AGES 10 AND YOUNGER.   

RESERVE YOUR SPOT EITHER ONLINE OR BY CALLING COMMUNITY SERVICES AT 

216.524.7373. 

 

     THE ANNUAL TRAIN & TOY SHOW IS SATURDAY, MARCH 4TH AT THE 

INDEPENDENCE FIELDHOUSE FROM 10 AM TO 3 PM.  THIS FAMILY EVENT ALWAYS 

ATTRACTS KIDS OF ALL AGES.   THERE WILL BE MODEL TRAINS, OLD AND NEW 

TOYS, FOOD, AND DOOR PRIZES.    

 

ADULTS TICKETS ARE $7 AND CHILDREN UNDER AGE 12 ARE FREE!  

 

     DID YOU HEAR THE PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT IS CREATING A  

CO-ED SOFTBALL LEAGUE?    TEAMS MUST CONSIST OF AN EQUAL NUMBER OF 

MEN AND WOMEN  and PLAYERS MUST BE 18 OR OLDER,. 

RESIDENTS MAY BRING ONE NON-RESIDENT PLAYER,  

 

THE GAMES WILL BE PLAYED ON SUNDAYS AT ZUBER FIELD STARTING IN MAY.  

YOU CAN FIND MORE INFORMATION ON OUR WEBSITE OR IN THE LATEST EDITIONS 

OF THE COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT AND INDEPENDENCE POST.  

 

UNTIL NEXT WEEK, BE WELL AND AS ALWAYS, GOD BLESS.  

 


